College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To: Dr. Eddie Coulson, Superintendent

From: Glynn Walker, Deputy Superintendent

Date: February 13, 2014

Subject: SunGard Public Sector eFinance upgrade purchase
Agenda Item: J-1

Board Priority/

District Goal: Priority 3, Goal 4

BACKGROUND

All school district employee payroll and financial data is currently housed on a UNIX server. This type
of server platform has been in use since 1995 along with the SunGard Pentamation software suite. This
upgrade will convert CSISD financial records to a more stable, secure and efficient Windows server
environment. Also included is an employee access center and automation activities for accounts
payable.

Mark Pantel, Director of Purchasing, and David Hutchison, Director of Technology have coordinated
this effort and are recommending this purchase from SunGard Public Sector, Inc. The Director of
Business, Debra Parks, concurs with this recommendation.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees of College Station Independent School District consider
purchase of the eFinance Windows 5.0 upgrade from SunGard Public Sector, Inc. for $75,114.00 from
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